MEMORANDUIM TO THE BOARD OF CURATORS

Moy 18, 1965

We are happy to report that the Legislature passed and that
Governor Evans sipgned Senate Bill 41, a Bond Bill which in-
cluded $339,000 for our wing. The Bond Bill, anounting to
$41,000,000 for construction of new buildings at state
collepges and institutions will be subnitted for vote at the
general election Novenber 1966.

Congratulations are due Lee Dawley and the Budget Cormittee
(Mr. Shaub, Mr. Murray, Mr. Gordon) for this successful
conclusion to a long hard winter! Mr. Dawley spent many
ronths working with the Legislature in helping to bring
this about. Warnest thanks to all of you for your support.

Bruce Lz Roy
Director
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